
 

RIVERWOOD POA MINUTES BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING NOVEMBER 21, 
2022 

 
The MEETING was called to order at 6:31pm.  
 
• Those in attendance were:  
 
Dave Sisler, President  
Donna Morrison, Vice President 
Jerry Rodriguez, Treasurer  
Vicki Harwell, Secretary 
Nick Augello, Director  
Charles McCollum, Director  
Boyd Kempf, Director  
Terry Griffith, Acc Chair and former President 
  
• Discussion about Board member role changes.  

• Nick Augello reported that we now have a POA website - www.riverwoodpoa.com.  

• Nick also reported that he set up a new email address, riverwoodpoa@gmail.com. This will be in addition to the 
existing email address, riverwoodpoa@yahoo.com.  

• It was decided to hold the Fall General Meeting on Saturday, December 3rd at 10:00 am at the Park.  

• Update on existing lawsuit. Nothing has changed since last report.  

• Park improvements are on hold until the Spring.  

• Discussion about a neighborhood picnic in the Spring.  

• Meeting was adjourned at 7:35p.  
 
Respectfully submitted by Vicki Harwell, Secretary 


